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Welcome to the latest edition of our client newsletter, 
 
Our articles cover a range of topics which we hope you will find interesting. We aim to 
keep you informed of changes as they happen, but we also want to provide ideas to help 
you live the life you want – now and in the future. 
 
In this edition we discuss; 
1. Protecting Your Super package 
2. Making the most of record-low interest rates 
3. Can I go back to work if I’ve accessed my super? 
  
If you would like to discuss any of the issues raised in this newsletter, please don’t hesitate 
to contact us. 
In the meantime we hope you enjoy the read. 
 
All the best, 
David, JLC Financial Planning
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	  ii     Things to consider - contributions or rollovers.
	 Before requesting a rollover, you should check with your other fund(s) to determine whether there are any exit or withdrawal fees for moving your benefit, or other loss of  

benefits such as insurance, noting that you may not be able to obtain the same type or level of benefits after the rollover. 

	 Contributions to superannuation are generally preserved and you cannot usually access your preserved benefits until you reach age 65 or have permanently retired after 
reaching your preservation age (between 55 and 60 years depending on when you were born). Government prescribed caps also apply on the amount of money you can 
add to superannuation each year on a concessionally taxed basis. There will be tax consequences if you make contributions exceeding these caps. For more information, 
speak with a financial adviser or visit ato.gov.au.






